
Road Disruptions in Sindh 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

This is to update that there is still no sign of the strike ending and containers are still unable to reach 

Karachi Port from ICD’s, not to mention, operations in Karachi are still unaffected and container 

movement is not facing any delays. 

Official negotiations still haven’t started between the gov committee and protestors, and it’s 

expected that if the strike continues for a few more days, it could lead to overwhelming effects on 

logistics. 

Hundreds of perishable containers are stuck at the entry point of Sindh (Port Province/State) and are 

unable to reach the port for loading, this could result in order cancellations and significant export 

losses, especially for temperature-sensitive goods. 

Additionally, over 800 oil tankers are reportedly stuck because of strike, which could lead to fuel 

shortages in upcountry areas. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you posted. 

 

Regards 

Owais Zubaidi 
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